
SLCCV LADIES GOLF MEETING

JANUARY 9,2019

President Sandy Tasker opened the meeting at 11am with the Pledge of 
Allegiance and a moment of silence.

Secretary Betty Ann Condello read the minutes from our December 
meeting and luncheon. The minutes were accepted as read.

Treasurer Beth Reeder reported our checking account balance is 1256.58.

Beth also reminded the members that the Match Play sign up sheet is at the 
Tiki Hut and that two more players are needed to have a total of ten 

players.

Vice President Gayle Armstrong has Golf booklets to be distributed after 
the meeting to those who may need one.

Joan Aldridge reported on the InterPark Tournament which will be Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday, February 11, 13 and 15. Joan will accept payment of 
$5 and have a sign up sheet after the meeting. There will also be a sign up 
and payment in the card room on Monday and Tuesday January 14 and 15.  

The Fairways Ladies Golf Tournament will be held on Tuesday and 
Wednesday March 12 and 13.

Events Coorindinator Donna Carroll said the Spring Luncheon will be March 
20, and Donna asked for suggestions for possible venues. By a show of 

hands the membership chose C.J. Cannon's and a buffet. Donna hopes to 
keep the cost at $20.

President Sandy has changed the date of our February meeting from the 13 
to the 20 because of the InterPark Tournament.

Tournament Coordinator Donna Knapp has the sign up sheet for next 
weeks game. The winners of todays game , best poker hand, were Beth R 

and Joan A  with a pair of 5's and Betty Ann C and Carol P. with a pair of 2'. 
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Donna explained the new handicap format and said it was more helpful in 
figuring winners of games.

President Sandy said there will be no meeting in April because of several 
schedule conflicts. Carol Perella has volunteered to be the new Sunshine 

Committee.

With no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 11:30am.

Respectfully submitted: Secretary Betty Ann Condello
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